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Pine Valley Drive:  
Watermain Replacement and 
New Sidewalk Construction 
PLANNED PROJECT WORK 
To upgrade infrastructure in your area, on the week of August 13, 2020 
the City of Vaughan will begin watermain replacement and new 
sidewalk construction on the east side of Pine Valley Drive as noted 
below. 

CONSTRUCTION WORK  

Pine Valley Drive Watermain 
Replacement* 

New Sidewalk 
Construction 

Chancellor Dr. / Willis Rd. to Langstaff Rd.   
Embassy Dr. to Chancellor Dr. / Willis Rd.   
Strada Dr. to Highway 7  
*Including water service connections to the property line  

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS 
Roads will remain open to vehicular and pedestrian traffic during 
construction. Temporary lane restrictions will be required to allow 
construction activities to proceed in a safe and efficient manner. 
 
Access to private and commercial driveways and entrances will be 
impacted at times during the watermain replacement and associated 
restoration works. Work at the location of commercial entrances will be 
staged so that continued access is maintained during business hours. 
 
Property owners are reminded that underground systems such as lawn 
sprinklers, heated driveways, electrical conduits or landscaping, etc. 
within City-owned boulevards or property limits may be impacted by 
the proposed construction work. The City is not responsible for any 
damages that may occur during construction to privately-owned items 
within City-owned property limits (Encroachment By-law No. 034-2017).  
If you are planning to repave your driveway, please contact us in 
advance for coordination. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. We look forward to 
completing these important infrastructure upgrades in your area. For 
more information, please contact the Project Lead. 

LOCATION: 

Pine Valley Drive, 
from Strada Drive to Langstaff Road 
 

PROJECT LEAD: 

Anthony Paolini, P.Eng. 
Project Manager, Infrastructure Delivery 
Infrastructure Development 
T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8181 
E: anthony.paolini@vaughan.ca 
 

MUNICIPAL SERVICES INSPECTOR: 

Michael Ciotola, C.E.T. 
Municipal Services Inspector, Infrastructure 
Delivery, Infrastructure Development 
T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8743 
E: michael.ciotola@vaughan.ca 
 

CONTRACTOR: 

Direct Underground Inc. 



  

    

 

NEWSLETTER No. 3 
July 2020 

   




